
The week before half term the whole school spent the week celebrating the 

fabulous achievements of The Queen and her 70 year reign. We spent time in 

worship and in class learning more about the Queen, her life and her family. 

We also used it as an opportunity to be creative. All the classes studied 

portraits of The Queen at different stages in her life and we then created our 

own portraits of her. Some classes chose abstract styles, some thought about 

the different hats she wears and others thought about different styles and 

materials to create their pictures.  

Many of the children also created poems which celebrated the life of The 

Queen and looked forward to the Jubilee celebrations.  

Each class also created different styles of bunting to hang up around school. 

We were really proud of the art work we created and were pleased it was on 

display in the village and that we could share it with the community during the 

Jubilee weekend. 

At the end of the week we had our own garden party in school. All the children 

dressed in party clothes, fit for a royal occasion, or in red, white and blue. We 

invited parents to come along and bring a picnic and we all ate together on the 

school field. After all the restrictions of the last few years, we loved being able 

to share this event with our families. While we ate, Mr Creasy played a variety 

of different songs for us to listen to and once we had finished our picnics, 

there was special Jubilee cake for us to enjoy.  

We played lots of different games- golf, skittles, hoola hoops, throwing games 

and skipping ropes. There was even hook a duck and a coconut shy! All around 

school there were different facts about The Queen which we had to go and find 

and put on our quiz sheets. 

It was a great way to celebrate the Jubilee and share what we do in school with 

the community.  

 


